
Jesus tells John 
to write down 

Jesus’ message 
to the 7 churches.

Go forward 2.

John sees Jesus with 
fire eyes, 7 stars, 

and a sword coming 
from his mouth.
Go forward 2.

Jesus says the 
7 stars and 7 

lampstands stand 
for what?  Forward 

1 if you know.  
Stay if you don’t.

Jesus is strong 
and can help his 

people!
Stay here.

Ephesus church 
works hard but 

they are getting 
lazy.  

Go back 1.
Smyrna church is 
brave even though 
the devil is picking 

on them.
Go forward 1.

Pergamum church is 
faithful in a bad city, 

but some of the 
Christians are doing 

bad things. 
Stay here.

Thyatira church 
has a bad woman 
teaching them 

really bad things.
Go back 2.

Sardis church is 
being lazy, but 

some people are 
faithful.

Stay here.Philadelphia church 
is doing what God 
wants and God will 
protect them from 

suffering.
Go forward 2.

Laodicea church 
is being lazy and 
Jesus tells them 

to do better.
Stay here.

Start!

John sees God in 
heaven with an 
emerald rainbow 

and living creatures!
Go forward 1.

John sees 7 lamps, 
24 elders, 

and a scroll no 
one can open.

Stay here.

Who can open the 
scroll? If you know, 

go forward 2, 
otherwise, 
stay here.

The creatures, the 
elders, LOTS of 

angels, and all the 
animals praise God 

and the Lamb.
Go forward 1.



The first 4 seals all 
have horses. If you 

can name the 4 horse 
colors, go forward 3 
spaces.  If not, go 

forward 1.

Seal 5: people who 
have been killed for 
Jesus want to know 

when God will do 
something!
Stay here.

Seal 6: there’s a 
huge earthquake, 
and the sun turns 
black.  Go back 1
space to escape.

Seal 7: there is 
silence in heaven 
and then 7 angels 
get 7 trumpets.
Go forward 1.

The first 3 trumpets 
cause fire to fall. How 
much of things get 
burned up? Go 2 

spaces if you know,. 
Stay if you don’t.

Trumpet 5 causes 
demon locusts to 

come up from 
the earth!

Run back 1 space.

Trumpet 6 brings 
creatures to fight 
God’s enemies that 
are mixes of what 3 
animals? Forward 1
if you know. Stay 

if you don’t.

Take a break for 
a really big angel 
to give John a 

really small scroll.
Go forward 1.

2 witnesses tell 
everyone about 
God.  They are 

killed by a Beast.
Stay here.

The 2 witnesses 
come back to life!  
Where do they go? 
Go forward 1 if you 
know.  Stay if you 

aren’t sure. Trumpet 7 finally 
sounds and 

everyone worships 
God!

Go forward 1.

A woman with 
a crown of stars 
is about to have 
a special baby.

Stay here.

A red dragon with 
7 heads wants to 
eat the woman’s 

special baby.
Go back 1.

The baby is safe 
in heaven and the 

woman is safe 
in the desert.

Stay here.

God’s angels fight the 
dragon and his angels.  

Who wins?
Go forward 1 

if you know.  Stay 
if you don’t.

The angry dragon 
chases the woman, 
but God gives her 

wings.
Go forward 1.

Who is the dragon? 
Go forward 1 if you 
know.  Stay here if 

you aren’t sure.

The dragon wants 
to fight against 

God’s people.  
Go forward 1 to 

escape.



Beast 1 comes 
from the sea.  He 
has 7 heads and 

looks like a leopard.
Stay here.

Beast 2 comes 
from the land.  He 
makes everyone 
worship beast 1.

Stay here.

People keep being 
bad, so God gives  
7 bowls of plagues 

to 7 angels.
Go forward 1.

Bowls 1 to 3 are 
poured on the land, 
sea, and rivers, and 
an angel says God is 

just. Stay here.

Bowls 4 to 6 are 
poured on the sun,, 

the beast’s throne, and 
the river Euphrates. 
People won’t listen.  

Go back 1.

Bowl 7 is poured on 
the land and causes 
storms and a HUGE 

earthquake.  
Run forward 1.

The people still don’t 
repent.  They just 

yell at God for 
punishing them.  

Stay here.

An evil woman on an 
evil red beast 

represents an evil 
city.  God is about to 

attack the city. 
Go forward 1.

God destroys the evil 
city.  The kings and 
ship captains and 

people who sold things 
in the city are sad.

Stay here.

Everyone in heaven 
is happy that the 
evil city is gone! 
They praise God!
Go forward 1.

Jesus is wearing lots 
of crowns and is 

riding on a horse that 
is what color? Go 

forward 1 if you know.  
Stay if you don’t.

Jesus and his 
armies beat all of 
the bad kings with 

their armies.
Go forward 1.

The beasts are 
thrown into the 
fire, but the devil 
is tied up for now.

Stay here.

People who died for 
Jesus get to live 

with God.  God opens 
the book of life!  Go 
forward 2 spaces.

The devil is untied and 
tries to fight, but he 
loses and is thrown 
into the lake of fire.  
Go forward 1 space.

Everybody is judged.  
Death is thrown into 

the lake of fire. 
Stay here.



John sees the new 
Jerusalem, as beautiful 
as a bride with jewels 

and gold and light 
from God.
Stay here.

Nobody will ever 
cry or die or be in 
pain in this city!
Go forward 1.

John sees the river 
of life and the tree of 
life.  God and Jesus 

are in the city!
Go forward 1.

The 
End!

What are the 
gates made of? 
Go forward 1 if 

you know.  Stay if 
you’re not sure.



Jesus tells John to 
write Jesus’ 

message for the 7 
churches.

Go forward 2.

John sees Jesus with 
fire eyes, 7 stars, 

and a sword coming 
from his mouth.
Go forward 2.

Jesus says the 7 
stars and 7 

lampstands are 
the 7 churches.

Stay here.

Jesus is strong 
and can help his 

people!
Stay here.

Ephesus church 
works hard but 
they’ve gotten 

lazy.  
Go back 1.

Smyrna church is 
brave even though 
the devil is picking 

on them.
Go forward 1.

Pergamum church is 
faithful in a bad city, 
but some of them 

are doing bad things. 
Stay here.

Thyatira church has 
a bad woman 

teaching them bad 
things.

Go back 2.

Sardis church is 
being lazy, but 

some people are 
faithful.

Stay here.

Philadelphia church is 
doing what God 

wants and God will 
protect them from 

suffering.
Go forward 2.

Laodicea church is 
being lazy and God 
is tells them to do 

better.
Stay here.

John sees God in 
heaven with an 

emerald rainbow and 
living creatures!
Go forward 1.

John sees 7 lamps, 
24 elders, and a 
scroll no one can 

open.
Stay here.

Who can open the 
scroll? If you know, 

go forward 2, 
otherwise, stay 

here.

The creatures, the 
elders, LOTS of 

angels, and all the 
animals praise God 

and the Lamb.
Go forward 1.

The first 4 seals all 
have horses. If you 

can name the 4 horse 
colors, go 3 spaces.  
If not, go forward 1.

Seal 5: people who 
have been killed for 
Jesus want to know 

when God will do 
something.
Stay here.

Seal 6: there’s a 
huge earthquake, 
and the sun turns 
black.  Go back 1 
space to escape.

Seal 7: there is 
silence in heaven 
and then 7 angels 
get 7 trumpets.

Go forward 1.

The first 3 trumpets 
cause fire to fall. How 
much of things get 

burned up? 2 spaces 
if you know, and 1 if 

you don’t.

Trumpet 5 causes 
demon locusts to 

come from up 
from the earth!
Run back 1 space.

Trumpet 6 brings 
lion/horse/snakes 

to fight God’s 
enemies.
Stay here.

Take a break for a 
really big angel to 
give John a really 

small scroll.
Go forward 1.

2 witnesses tell 
everyone about 
God.  They are 

killed by a Beast.
Stay here.

The 2 witnesses 
come back to life 
and go to heaven.

Go forward 1.

Trumpet 7 sounds 
and everyone 
worships God!
Go forward 1.

A woman with a 
crown of stars is 
about to have a 

baby!
Stay here.

A red dragon with 
7 heads wants to 

eat her baby.
Go back 1.

The baby is safe in 
heaven and the 

woman is safe in 
the desert.
Stay here.

God’s angels fight 
the dragon and his 

angels and win!
Go forward 1.

The angry dragon 
chases the woman, 
but God gives her 

wings.
Go forward 1.

Who is the dragon? 
Go forward 1 if you 
know.  Stay here if 

you aren’t sure.

The dragon wants 
to fight against 
God’s people.  Go 

forward 1 to 
escape.

Beast 1 comes 
from the sea.  He 
has 7 heads and 

looks like a leopard.
Stay here.

Beast 2 comes 
from the sea.  He 
makes everyone 
worship beast 1.

Stay here.

People keep being 
bad, so God gives 7 
angels 7 bowls of 

plagues.
Go forward 1.

Bowls 1 to 3 are 
poured on the land, 
sea, and rivers, and 
an angel says God is 

just. Stay here.

Bowls 4 to 6 are 
poured on the sun,, 
the beast’s throne, 
and the great river 

Euphrates.  
Stay here.

Bowl 7 is poured on 
the land and causes 
storms and a HUGE 
earthquake.  Run 

forward 1.

The people don’t 
repent.  They just 

yell at God.  
Stay here.

An evil woman on an 
evil red beast 

represents the evil 
city.  God is about to 
attack the city. Go 

forward 1.

God destroys the evil 
city.  The kings and 
ship captains and 

people who sold things 
in the city are sad.

Go forward 1.

Everyone in heaven 
is happy that the 
evil city is gone! 
They praise God!

Stay here.

Jesus is wearing lots 
of crowns and is 

riding on a horse that 
is what color? Go 

forward 1 if you know.  
Stay if you don’t.

Jesus and his 
armies beat all of 
the bad kings with 

their armies.
Go forward 1.

The beasts are 
thrown into the 

fire, but the devil is 
tied up for now.

Stay here.

People who died for 
Jesus get to live 

with God.  God opens 
the book of life.  Go 

forward 1 space.

The devil is untied and 
tries to fight, but he 
loses and is thrown 
into the lake of fire.  
Go forward 1 space.


